

December 5, 2013

Dear Sir,

At North Mississippi Medical Center-Tupelo, we are updating our emergency plan which includes provisions for the use of the Tupelo City School Buses for extreme emergency patient transport. We have identified several partners in the community should NMMC's normal means of transport fall short of demand. Certainly, we hope this day never comes, but we must prepare for the possibility. We requesting your permission to use school buses for mass patient transport in an extreme emergency or mass casualty situation. Again, this request is only in the event of a situation where existing NMMC resources are not adequate. If you agree, please respond in writing for our files.

Thank you for this consideration.

Sincerely,

Bob Ray

Director of Safety

Bab Ray

North Mississippi Medical Center

br

attachment

My Company